
May 18, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Approval Services
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046
Attn: Errol Chang / Kwok Chan

SUBJECT: SAMSUNG ELECTRONICS CO., LTD.
FCC ID: A3LSPHT100
731 Confirmation Number: EA97202

 Correspondence Reference No.: 13585

Dear Joe / Kwok:

Submitted herewith, on behalf of Samsung Electronics Co. Ltd., is an amendment in response to your e-mail
dated April 21, 2000 requesting additional information for the subject application.

1. Attached is the remeasured ERP data in AMPS mode for SPH-T100 phone. Please note that the
remeasured ERP data is performed using substitution method.

2. Attached is the revised tune-up procedure with + 0.2dB tolerance for AMPS mode (26.0dBm + 0.2dB/-
4.0dB) (see attached amended tune-up procedure page 5).  Please note that production units will be tested
for conducted power measurements with the above tolerance before shipment to ensure the maximum
power does not exceed this level (+26.2dBm).

3. We confirm all values listed AMPS and PCS/CDMA modes in the tune-up procedure are conducted
output measurements

We trust this information is sufficient to issue the grant asap.  If you have any further questions, please do
not hesitate to contact us.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

cc: Wallace Oh, Engineering Manager
SAMSUNG American QA Lab


